
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION ^ 
P. O. BOX 2 0 8 8 ^ ' ) - ? / / • ! 

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501 if iQ_ " ' 

November 6, 1973 

Amoco Production Company 
P. 0. Box 68 
Hobbs, New Mexico S8240 

Re: PLC-25 

Gentlemen: 

Pursuant to your request of June 4, 1973, Administrative Order 
PLC-27 i s hereby cancelled. 

Inasmuch as a l l Abo production from the various leases covered 
by Order No. PLC-25 was unitized effective October 1, 1973, tto 
commingling order i s necessary at this time. 

We are confident that although your letter requested revision 
of Order No. PLC-25, i t i s actually Order No. PLC-27 which should 
be and hereby is cancelled. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/DSN/dr 

cc: Oil Conservation Commission - Artesia 
Oil & Gas Engineering Committee - Hobbs 




